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GEOLOGICAL STUDY PUBLISHED

British Geological Survey study. The Government commissioned the BGS to undertake a desk based study of current geological information to identify those areas of West Cumbria that can be ruled out as obviously unsuitable for a Geological Disposal Facility (GDF). This work has been completed, peer reviewed and published. The report and a summary can be found on the website of the West Cumbria MRWS Partnership. Go to www.westcumbriamrws.org.uk and click on Overview and Geological Screening. 

The BGS survey rules out areas that are clearly unsuitable for a GDF but it does not indicate areas that might be suitable. CALC is in discussion with BGS about producing a map that shows the areas ruled out in relation to parish boundaries.

The West Cumbria MRWS Partnership will consider the BGS report over the next month or so. 

Parish Councils and Public Consultation. Following the publication of the BGS study, the Partnership is now launching its second round of public information and consultation. The Partnership has sent all parish councils its latest Bulletin together with a letter and full details of the consultation arrangements - involving community drop-in events, a group discussion pack, a stakeholder workshop on 13 January etc. Your council’s Clerk will have the full details. Further copies can be obtained by contacting the Partnership’s facilitators at helenf@3kq.co.uk Parish councils are particularly encouraged to make use of the group discussion pack at a special council meeting and/or community event. 

CALC Joint Executive Committee. The Executive Committees of CALC’s Copeland and Allerdale Associations meet periodically to discuss MRWS matters and give guidance to CALC representatives on the Partnership. Regular reports are given at meetings of the two Associations and to the CALC (County) Executive Committee. Notes of the meetings of the Joint Executive can be obtained from Chris Shaw by emailing chris.shaw@calc.org.uk Arrangements are being made to create a new page on the CALC website where the notes of these meetings and other MRWS information will be available.
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